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February 15» 1933.

Dr. Frank Pedisy, 
1421 Atwater Avenue, 
Montreal. P» Q,

Dear Dr. Pedley,

I am very grateful for your letter of yesterday, 
ih vhich you Qre eood enough to say that Financial Federation 

has appreciated anything that I have been 

interests of that organization.

able to do in the 

I shall continue to give what 

you are render! ng

c mmunity of Montreal and the example you have set for 

other civic communities to follow, 

duties makes it impossible for 

office holder.

support 1 can to the very valuable service 

the

I regret that pressure of

me to continue to serve as an

I cannot close this brief note without an

expression of sincere gratitude 

assistance to
to you personally for your

me ln raY duties as Chairman, 

ivith all good wishes for 

you gêïfcpfiilly,

continued success
and with kind regards to

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

P.S. I have written the
notes suggested.


